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Dr. Glenn Corbin Receives Salus University’s Albert Fitch Memorial 
Alumnus of the Year Award  

 
Elkins Park, PA  - Glenn S. Corbin, OD has been selected as the recipient of the 
Albert Fitch Memorial Alumnus of the Year Award by the Salus University Alumni 
Association.  This award is presented to an alumnus/alumna of the University’s 
Pennsylvania College of Optometry (PCO) who has distinguished himself/herself 
through extraordinary service and contributions to the profession of optometry, 
bringing honor and prestige to the College. 
 
Dr. Corbin, a 1982 graduate of PCO, is a private practice optometrist in Berks 
County, Pa. who has a strong commitment to community service and the 
advancement of optometry. He has built a practice with three locations and six 
optometrists that successfully promotes comprehensive eye care, offering every 
specialty in the profession.  
 
Dr. Corbin is a recognized local and national lecturer and the author of various 
publications. He serves on the Editorial Review Board and is a Primary 
Investigator for Review of Optometry, conducting clinical trials to test new 
medications and medical devices, for numerous pharmaceutical companies.  
 
Dr. Corbin also serves as an adjunct faculty member at Salus University’s 
Pennsylvania College of Optometry, acting as preceptor to Salus PCO students 
on their clinical rotations. According to Dr. Maria Parisi, director of the PCO 
Externship program at Salus, “Dr. Corbin is a dedicated educator who demands 
the highest standard of care to help his students grow and develop into 
professionals.” 
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